Pembroke Soccer Club is looking forward to hosting the U15 Girls Cup Day on
August 17, 2025 at Riverside Park.

Below is some important information for your team.

Schedules - can be found in E2E (Team Management) or at https://vusl.ca/cup-days/.

Game sheets - each gamesheet is to be printed out per usual and two copies must be brought
for each game. Blank game sheets should be brought for any unexpected changes to the
schedule or in anticipation of participating in the final game for the cup. Blank game sheets can
be downloaded in your Team Management by selecting "Blank Game Sheet" from the drop
down.

Clubhouse - We have a soccer clubhouse located near Field 3 and will have members available
to assist during the day. We have first aid kids, ice packs, equipment, etc if required.

Fields - We will be utilizing 2 fields - Field 3 & Field 4. Our club will be setting up the fields and
will provide a canopy on Field 3 & 4. We will have a team bench for each team to use during
games.

Refreshments - please let your parents know that we will have water, gatorade, and freezies
available for sale. (cash only!)

Washrooms — there are washrooms available at Riverside park by the Playground, the Kiwanis
building by the mini putt and there are two porta-potties by the Clubhouse near Field 3.

Please remind all players and parents that they should remember to bring lots of fluids for
hydration, lots of sunscreen, tents or umbrellas to escape the sun between games!

We are located on the Ottawa River and there is a beach for families to go cool off. There is also
a splash pad beside the park so pack some towels and bathing suits. There is also a walking
path that takes you to the Pembroke Marina.

Thank you again for joining us. We look forward to a great day of soccer.
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